
                                                                                

                                                                     

 

                                                                                
                                               
 

From: Mrs. Deborah Hilton 

United Nations Organizations 
 

1775 K ST NW # 400WASHINGTON D.C, 
DC 20006, UNITED STATES OF AMERICA. 
TEL: +1 940 238 1500 
 
Dear Fund Beneficiary, 

                          APPROVED PAYMENT ORDER 
 

 

We have actually been authorized by the newly appointed United Nation secretary general, and the 
governing body of the UNITED NATIONS Monetary Unit, to investigate the unnecessary delay on your 
payment, recommended and approved in your favor. During the course of our investigation, we 
discovered with dismay that your payment has been unnecessarily Delayed by corrupt officials of the 
Bank who are trying to divert your funds into their private accounts for their personal use. 
 

It will interest you to know that we have discovered an unpaid sum of US$10. 5 Million Dollars in your 
names and an irrevocable Payment Guarantee/Authorization have been issued by the World Bank Group 
and the International Monetary Fund (IMF) on your Payment. However, we are happy to inform you that 
based on our recommendation/Instructions; your complete funds US$10.5 Million Dollars has been 
credited in your favor through banking system. You are therefore advice to contact your representative: 
Mr. Norman Bamford. (Manager International Payment Department) London, United Kingdom via e-mail: 
 

norman-bamford@outlook.com and Call on Telephone: +44 792 459 9038 for immediate 
notification and payment processing. 
 
As soon as you establish a contact with him and he will be able to apply either for a wire transfer or the 
issue of an ATM Card to the paying Bank without any further delay. So if you like to receive your funds 
through this means you're advised to contact (Mr. Norman Bamford) immediately and provide him the 
following information as stated below: 
 

1. Full Names:  
2. Physical Address:  
3. Age:  
4. Occupation:  
5. Tel:  
 

NOTENOTENOTENOTE:::: The amount to be paid to you is US$10,500,000.00 (Ten Million Five Hundred Thousand United 
States Dollars Only). We expect your urgent response to this letter to enable us monitor this payment 
effectively, therefore make an urgent contact to Mr. Norman Bamford as directed to avoid further delay. 
 

Congratulations once again! 
 

Signed  

 

 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Deborah Hilton 

(National Information Officer United Nations).
 


